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Our firm has been denied opportunity to propose on architectural design projects in 

the past due to the inclusion of duty to defend clauses that our insurance carrier will 

not cover under our standard policy. In order to pursue public projects, we have had 

to pay for a supplemental insurance policy to cover this sort of clause. 


